
COMMUNITY UPDATE  
 

Permit Board Meeting Regarding the Proposed North County Line Landfill 
 

 

The Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality has tentatively scheduled the proposed 

project of the North County Line Landfill to be heard by the Mississippi Environmental Quality 

Permit Board on December 10, 2019. 

 

The Permit Board will conclude all regular agenda items before taking up the North County Line 

Landfill matter and plans to begin its review of the proposed project at: 

 

10:30 am on December 10, 2019. 

 

The tentative agenda is as follows but is subject to change: 

 

 The Permit Board will hear a presentation by MDEQ staff on the permit application.   

 

 The Permit Board will hear from the applicant.  

 

 The Permit Board anticipates taking a break for lunch.  

 

 After the lunch break, the Permit Board will hear opinion statements 1  from citizens 

regarding the proposed project.  Persons who wish to make an opinion statement will need 

to sign in during the lunch break in the lobby of the MDEQ offices. 

 

THE PERMIT BOARD MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 

 

 

Other Information:   
 

 Language assistance services may be available.  If you require language 

assistance services, please call 601-961-5025 as soon as possible to make a 

request and indicate the language needed. 

 

 

 The monthly meetings of the Mississippi Environmental Quality Permit Board take 

place at the Nunnelee Building located at 515 East Amite Street in Jackson.   

                                                 
1 The public comment period for this permit application closed on October 28, 2019.  There will be no response to 

opinion statements made before the Permit Board, nor will the opinion statements be included in the Response to 

Comments document, which is a part of the administrative record.  


